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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. _$ 2023

NOTICE OF CHANGE 0F COMMAND OF COAST GUARD DISTRICT BICOL

To:        Schools Division superintendents
All Flmctional Division Chiefs
All Concerned

1.             Please be informed of the  designation of a new Commander for the Coast
Guard  District  Bicol  (CGDBCL)  and  be guided on the proper addressing for official
communications with the said Office.

2.             Attached,  is  the  communication  from  the  Office  of  the  Capt.  Julian  8.
Bayawa Jr. PCG, Deputy Commander of CGDBCL for reference.

3.             For information and guidance.

Encl.: As stated

ORD`PAU/mmlj
10/18/2024
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R€gional Director

Address: ReBional Center Site,  Bawls, legazpi City, 4500

;       Telephone Nos.:0969516 95S5
Fmall Address: region 5@deped.gov, ph
Website:https://regfon5.deped.go`r.ph/



Philippine Coast Guard
HEADQUARTERS COAST GUARD DISTRICT BICOL

Regional Government Center
Rawis,  Legazpj City

16 October 2024

GILBERT T SADSAD
Regional  Director
Department of Education
Regional  Government Center,  f{awis`  Legazpi City

Dear Dir.  Sadsad:

Greetings from Coast Guardians Of the South Gateway!

I  am  writing to  Inform  you of a  recent change in  our leadership.  Effective October 09
2024,   COMMO  IVAN  ENDIQUE  ROLDAN  PCG  has  taken  the  helm  as  our  new
Commander, Coast Guard Distnct Bicol  He brings a wealth Of experience and a strong
commitment to fostering collaboi.ation and enhancing our operational effectiveness.

Our newly  installed Commander previously served as the Commander,  Coast Guard
District North Western Luzon in San Femando City, La Union, where he demonstrated
exceptlonal  leadership  and  dedlcation,  We  are  confident  that  he  will  enhance  our
conaboration and strengthen our relationships with your Agency.  It is withln  his thrust
to  continue  the  dynamic  partnership  that  his  predecessors  established  wlth  your
organization.

We lcok forward to our continued collaboration with your Agency to fulfill our shared
goals. Should you have any questlons or wish to discuss ongoing initiatives and future
endeavors,  you  may  reach  our operations  number at  +63977-612-1237  or email  at
cgd.bicol@yahoo.com.

Thank you for your utmost support to the PCG on matters of mutual concern

Yours Truly,
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